
From: Randy Norton
To: commentletters
Subject: El Dorado Water
Date: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 8:46:27 AM

Please do not tie up our water rights any further. People's lives are directly tied to further legislation and your
actions would.be in blatant disregard to the very people you swore to represent Thank you for considering our
plight   Sincerely, Randy Norton
Sent from my iPhone

(1/23/18) Board Meeting
A-2239(a)-(c)

Deadline: 12/22/17 by 12 noon

12-12-17
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